

[image: ]


March 5, 2021

Ms. Tanowa Troupe
Commission Secretary
The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street
Columbus, OH  43215

RE:  Case No. 18-1875-EL-GRD

Dear Ms. Troupe:

Ohio Partners for Affordable Energy provides notice that it will not be filing a reply brief in this matter.

Sincerely, 

/S/ David C. Rinebolt_______________
David C. Rinebolt (0073178)
Ohio Partners for Affordable Energy
PO Box 1793
Findlay, OH  45849-1793
Office: 614-975-8692
drinebolt@opae.org

Counsel for Ohio Partners for Affordable Energy

(Willing to accept service by email.)
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